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Dear Members of the Rhode Island House Judiciary Committee, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the following bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, 
and H5891. As a resident of Rhode Island, I am deeply concerned about the implications these proposed legislations may 
have on our community. 

 
Best Regards, 
 
Luis D. Rodriguez, Assoc. AIA, LEED Green Assoc. 
Project Manager 
Master of Architecture 
Cell: 401-749-6164 
Luis.drodriguez86@gmail.com 


